
 

            

Policy on Postponing or Cancelling Class   

Our weekly class may be postponed or cancelled due to various reasons: 

Inclement weather, unsafe conditions (including unhealthy air quality), golf 

course event etc. If this happens, we will reschedule and or offer another class 

(make-up) for the participant to attend. 

 

Due to coach travel time and class set-up logistics, we will make a “Go” or “No 
Go” decision at 12pm on the scheduled class day. At that time, the following 

actions will be taken. 

 

1. Participants will be notified by email if class is a “No Go”.  If you are 
not notified you can assume it is a “Go”.  
 

2. The Golf Shop/Facility will be contacted with our decision at 12pm, so 

please do not contact the golf course any earlier than that. If possible, 

please contact your lead coach or our staff (contact info below) before 

reaching out to the golf course. 

 
 
Note: The cancellation of any class is not an easy decision for us to make. We make 
our decisions based on the best interest of the participants and the facility. Thank 
you for understanding.   

 
 

(Given the fact that weather conditions can change fast, we may not always make the correct 

decision, but I can assure you it is made with the best intentions) 
 

 

 

 

               First Tee Contact Information:  

 

               Billy Gibbs, PGA, The First Tee Master Coach 

 

              Jessani Johnson 

              First Tee Central Coast - Executive Director 

               First Tee Central Coast -  Program Director

Cell # 805-235-1644    Email: billygibbs@pga.com

              Cell # 805-637-5042   Email: Jessani@FirstTeeCentralCoast.org 


